
IN REPLY REFER TO; 

om IP 

A b/ HEADQUARTERS 
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF ORDNANCE 

Mr.  H. B. Mi l le r  
Vice President  - ldanufacturing Services 
Gen era1 El so  tri c Company 
570 Lexington Avenue 
Wew York 22, New York 

Dear Mr. Mil ler :  

On behalf of the Ordnance Corpe, I wish t o  express deepest 
appreciat ion f o r  the Value Analysis presentat ion given by your 
U r .  L. 13. Miles to our top  level people a t  the Diamond Brdnanoe 
Fuze Laboratories on 26 August 1959. A t  the request of this offloe,  
Efir. Miles interrupted h is  busy schedule t o  journey t o  Washington t o  
discusa the philosophy, pr inc ip les  and techniques of' value analysis,  

Ths General Elea t r ia  Company has rendered tremendous service t o  
the @rciaanoe Corps in  permitting and encouraging M r .  Miles and other  
oompany personnel to donate generously of t h e i r  time and energy i n  
the promotion of this hportetnt concept. Their e f f o r t s  a re  showing 
r e su l t s  i n  an inoreasing cost-consciousness so essent ia l  to  the 
success of this o o u n t r y ~ s  Defense Program. 

Sincerely yours, 

Brigadier General, USA 
Assistant Chief of Orclnarlce 


